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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 

Contract 190 Water Main Improvements 

Pleasant Street (Vine Street to Lafayette Street) 
 

September 22 through September 26, 2025 

Update as of September 19, 2025 

Contractor: N. Granese & Sons 

Work Scope:  
 

Pleasant Street (Vine Street – Lafayette Street): The cleaning and lining of the Pleasant Street water 
main is complete. Once this main has passed two rounds of water quality sampling, water service 
reconnections will begin. Water main connections will continue the week of September 22, 2025.  
 

Bubier Road (Pleasant Street to Atlantic Ave): Complete  
 

Bubier Road (Atlantic Ave to Harbor): Complete 
 

Contact:  

Throughout the work duration, the Engineer representative and Assistant Superintendent will be on-
site for any questions. Residents are also encouraged to call the Water Department if they have any 
questions.  
 

Traffic Patterns:  

During construction on, the road will be accessible to residents only. Police details will be onsite to 
assist with access. 
 

Work Area:  
Please see the maps below for the work area. 

CAUTION: DO NOT HIT OR PARK ON THE TEMPORARY WATER 

LINES AS DOING SO WILL DAMAGE VEHICLE TIRES. PLEASE DO 

NOT MOVE THE ORANGE BARRELS THAT ARE PROTECTING THE 

WATER PIPES. 
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